
SUPERVISORS OF FARIVIEW TOWNSHIP 

WORKSHOP MEETING 

Wednesday, January 4, 2022 ~ 1:00 P.M. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE – Fairview Township Supervisors, Bill Petit and Andy Holland from 

Urban Engineers, and Solicitor Andy Schmidt 

 1. NEW BUSINESS  

 Meet with Bill Petit and Andy Holland from Urban Engineers and 
Andy Schmidt from Quinn Law Firm to discuss potential revisions to 
Stormwater Management Ordinance No. 2018-2 and to give 
consideration to staffing Andy Holland at the Fairview Township 
Municipal Building in a manner similar to how Bill Baker from 
Building Inspection Underwriters has daily office hours. 

 
 
 
 


